
April 24, 2014 

CITY OF NOVI NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
HEARING 

ON PROPOSED 2014-2015 BUDGET 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Novi City Council will hold a 
PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE PROPOSED CITY 2014-2015 BUDGET at the Regular 
Meeting of Council 
to be held on MONDAY, MAY 12, 2014. Said hearing will be held at 7:00 
p.m. or as soon thereafter as the same may be reached, at the Novi 
Civic Center Council Chamber, 45175 Ten Mile Road, Novi, Michigan. 
Interested citizens may appear and present written and/or verbal 
comments on the 
proposed budget. 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the 
proposed 
budget will be a subject of this hearing. 
A copy of the proposed 2014-15 budget is currently available at the Novi 
Civic Center, Office of the City Clerk for public inspection, 45175 Ten 
Mile Road, Novi, Michigan. 
Maryanne Cornelius, MMC 
City Clerk 
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